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香 港 家 庭 醫 學 學 院 
THE HONG KONG COLLEGE OF FAMILY PHYSICIANS 

 
CIRCULAR NO. : 03-2020 

 
43RD ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING in 2020 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Forty-third Annual General Meeting of The Hong Kong 
College of Family Physicians will be held on Sunday, 06 December 2020 with details as follows; 
 
Time:  11:00 am – 12:00 nn 
Venue: James Kung Room, 2/F, 

HKAM Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong 
 
All members of the College are invited to attend the Annual General Meeting. In order to facilitate 
administration arrangement on social distancing measures in consideration of the COVID-19 
pandemic, please complete the reply slip printed hereunder and return it to College Secretariat by 
Monday, 16 November 2020. 
 
For any enquiry, please contact Ms Erica So, General Manager, at 2871 8899 or email to 
EricaSo@hkcfp.org.hk. 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
REPLY SLIP 

Dr. William CW WONG 
Hon. Secretary 
The Hong Kong College of Family Physicians 
Rm. 803-4, 8/F., HKAM Jockey Club Building, 
99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong. 
 
(Fax: 2866 0616 / Email: membership@hkcfp.org.hk) 
 
Dear Dr. Wong, 
 
I am a (an) * Fellow Member / Full Member / Associate Member / Non-HKSAR Member / 
Non-HKSAR Fellow / Student Member / Affiliate Member of the College and wish to attend the 43rd 
Annual General Meeting to be held on Sunday, 6 December 2020 at 11:00am at James Kung Room, 
2/F, HKAM Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong. 
 
 
 
Name : __________________________  Signature : ______________________ 

(Block Letters, Please) 
 
Tel No. : ___________________________  Date :  ______________________ 
 
 
 
*Please circle your category of membership. 

 


